
 
From: cuzmscuz@madisontelco.com [mailto:cuzmscuz@madisontelco.com]  
Sent: Sunday, March 08, 2009 10:29 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC 
Importance: High 

I am very dissapointed that the FDIC has decided that they need to collect six hundred 
thousand dollars from a small town bank. Our banks  
branches are ran very responsibily , so that little error can occur. The fact that we are now 
being asked to pay for others errors is unfair.  
As a small business our bank faces may of our own challenges, instead of reciveing 
funding we are being asked to pay for others mistakes.  
 
Debra Ruble 


